
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
 

 
DATE: JUNE 10, 2020 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 
 
BY:  NATHAN HAMBURGER, ASSISTANT CITY MANAGER 
 
SUBJECT: PUBLIC SAFETY UPDATE 
 
 
The Law Enforcement Subcommittee held a publically noticed meeting on June 4, 2020, 
to get an update on the contract services provided by the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s 
Department, including the appointment of a permanent Captain at the Malibu/Lost Hills 
Station.  
 
Following the presentation by staff and a dialogue between the Subcommittee 
members, it was requested that a discussion item be placed on the upcoming City 
Council agenda to allow the full City Council to discuss Measure R (Civilian Oversight), 
Responsible Policing and Use of Force Reform, and the process of appointment for the 
regional station Captain position. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff respectfully recommends the City Council discuss this item and provide any 
relevant feedback and direction. 
 


